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Diane Hendricks donates building for Beloit
YMCA

By Gazette staff
November 9, 2015

BELOIT—Diane Hendricks, chairwoman of Hendricks Commercial Properties, will donate a building
valued at $4 million for use as the new Stateline Family YMCA, according to a news release from the Y.

The building in the Ironworks Building Complex comprises 80,000 square feet, according to the news
release.

The Beloit branch of the Stateline Family YMCA is now at 1865 Riverside Drive.

The move downtown will lead to “enhanced quality and convenience,” according to the release,
including a warm-water pool, lap pool, an indoor aquatic play area, more basketballs courts and exercise
rooms and “an interactive space designed for families with child-care needs.”

“This project is an extension of our continued commitment to be a part of downtown Beloit's ongoing
renaissance,” Hendricks is quoted as saying.

The project's architect is Zimmerman Architectural Studios of Milwaukee. The general contractor is
Corporate Contractors Incorporated, or CCI, of Beloit.



